
 

                         

Circular No.118/2021-22                                      4th January 2022 

Dear Parent, 

Library is the place for acquiring knowledge, nurturing ideas and developing vision. 

This letter is to inform you regarding the school library books taken by your ward. 

For success in reading, students need many opportunities to interact with good books by reading them and by 
hearing them read aloud both at school and at home. For this reason, our school library permits ALL students to 
take library books home. 

We hope the students will take their own responsibility in handling the library books.  However, we need your 
help in making sure that the books are kept in good condition and are returned to the school library on time.   

As we are heading towards the exam and revision classes, we request the student to handover the library books 
on or before Wednesday, 5th January 2022. We request the parents to take the responsibility of checking 
with their ward regarding the library books and guide them to handover the books to the Coordinator as 
on the given date. 

Giving all students access to library resources at school and at home is one way that we hope to improve your 
child’s opportunity for academic success. Your support along with your wards responsibility will help us to 
maintain an effective library.  

 

 

Principal 


